
Dear VSA Families, Coaches & Staff, 

We are in the midst of an unprecedented global circumstance due to the evolving nature of Coronavirus 
Disease 2019 (COVID-19). We have seen an increased presence across the United States and now in 
Iowa. The health, well-being, and safety of our players, coaches, staff and families, as well as members of 
our extended community, is of paramount concern.  

With respect to the start of the spring season, we have decided to suspend all activities beginning today, 
Friday, March 13 through Sunday, March 29. These activities include all practices, open plays, league 
play/tournaments and any supplemental training/programming. 

VSA is closely tracking the spread of COVID-19 and listening to reports from the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and Iowa Department of Public Health (IDPH) as well as 
the Waukee Community School District (WCSD) and Iowa Soccer Association (ISA). There 
currently are 16 known cases of the virus in the state of Iowa; none in Dallas or Polk County. We 
understand there likely will be more cases reported in Iowa and possibly Des Moines. The 
situation is changing rapidly and we encourage all families and coaches to carefully read all 
club-wide communications and be prepared to follow specific guidance as it arises. We will also 
provide updates when new information or guidance becomes available. In addition, a public 
hotline has been established for Iowans with questions about COVID-19. The line is available 
24/7 by calling 2-1-1 or 1-800-244-7431. Any questions or concerns for VSA should be directed 
to info@visionsocceracademy.com. 

Our plan remains to kick off spring training the week of March 30th. These sessions are slated to 
be outdoor, weather permitting.  We will continue to send updates as we get closer that could 
impact our start date given the ever evolving nature of COVID-19. 

 

Thank you for your time and dedication to VSA. 

VSA Staff 
 


